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The Parks, Recreation, Cultural Services, and Tree (PRCS/T) Board is pleased to present the attached 2021 Parks Bond 

Recommendation for your consideration.  This recommendation was unanimously approved by the PRCS/T Board at its 

September 24, 2020 meeting.  

 

A subcommittee of three PRCS/T Boardmembers worked collaboratively over three months to develop this 

recommendation.  During the development of this proposal, the Parks subcommittee met with staff members from both the 

PRCS Department and the City Manager’s office to discuss our priorities and to receive additional context and information.  

We greatly appreciate staff’s willingness to share with us, and we understand their forthcoming bond proposal may differ 

from ours. 

 

Each Parks subcommittee member had previously served as volunteer members of the Parks Funding Advisory Committee 

(PFAC) in 2018-19.  As described in our Vision and Approach, we viewed the community engagement that the City has 

conducted in recent years as a critical foundation for the development of the bond proposal.  These community priorities 

include equity-based investment focused on meeting critical level-of-service goals and community need, and distributing 

investments across a wide range of Shoreline parks.  

 

Our recommendation strikes a critical balance between the need for investment in existing parks and growing the system 

for the future through acquisition of new parkland. 

 

The full PRCS/T board asked the Parks subcommittee to develop both a $26 million, renewal-level bond proposal and a 

larger, higher-level proposal for consideration.  It is our recommendation that the $38.5m bond level will fund the critical 

park improvements needed to meet the growing needs of the City of Shoreline as outlined in our attached presentation.  

 

We appreciate your thoughtful consideration of the PRCS/T Board’s bond recommendation.  

 

Sincerely,  

PRCS/T Board Parks Subcommittee Members, on behalf of the full Board: 

 

Bill Franklin 

Jeff Potter 

Sara Raab McInerny  

 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

• Community Engagement – Prioritize Input from the Shoreline 

Community 

 

• Equity-Based Investment – considered underfunded parks and 

underserved groups 

 

• Invest Across the Shoreline Community 

 

• Balance Investment in Current Parks with Acquisition of 

Property and Future Park Development 

 

• Bond Size – Renewal Level at $26M vs Increased at $38.5M 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Carefully reviewed the Final Report from the Parks Funding Advisory 

Committee (PFAC) to understand the PFAC recommendations 

 

• Considered Open House feedback and other Public Comment 

 

• Personally Toured the Parks 

 

• Convened fourteen times, including four meetings with City Staff, and 

incorporated Staff Feedback into our recommendation 



 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 

 



 

 

 



 



 



 


